
 

 
 
 

EU Ship Recycling Regulation 
 
 
Dir Sir or Madam, 
 
we have received your inquiry regarding the „EU Ship Recycling Regulation“. 
 
The European Parliament and the Council of the European Union adopted the Ship Recycling 
Regulation (EU SRR) on November 20, 2013. 
 
The aim of the regulation is to reduce the negative impacts associated with ship recycling. 
 
We explain the pulltants listed in this regulation in our REACH declaration as well as in the 
RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU incl. (EU)2015/863. 
 
We do not use any other pollutants listed additionally. 
 
Our suppliers undertake to comply with substance bans and declaration obligations in 
accordance with the current regulations. 
 
Transperancy, intensive, cooperative collaboration and a lively exchange of information are 
the foudations of our business relationships. In this way, we ensure that the parts supplied 
meet our and legal requirements. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
This document was created electronically and is valid without a signature. 
 
Kassel, January 2025 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


